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 6th May 2023 
--- 

 

Professor LI Dongsheng 

Director of Guangdong Engineering Center for  

Structure Safety and Health Monitoring (GEC-SSHM)  

Department of Civil & Environmental Engineering 

Shantou University 

243 Daxue Road 

Shantou 515063  

China 

 

 

Dear Prof. Li, 

 

I learnt that you will attend UNIFIED2023 conference to be held in Huddersfield on 29th August – 

1st September 2023. I would like to invite you to visit my Dynamics and Control Group in the 

University of Liverpool after that conference. I propose that you stay in Liverpool from 2nd to 11th 

September 2023. During your visit, I would like to show you around my school, and talk about the 

research work done by your and my groups and discuss potential research collaborations. It will be 

my great pleasure to have you here.  

 

I understand that your travelling cost from China to the UK and back, and your living expenses in 

the UK will be provided by your own research funding. My school will provide you with a hot desk 

and a visitor card for you to access your temporary office during the period.  

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.  I am looking forward to your visit. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Huajiang Ouyang, BEng, MEng, PhD; FInstP, FHEA 
Professor of Structural Dynamics and Control 
Head of Dynamics and Control Group 
School of Engineering 
 
Room 121 

Harrison Hughes Building 

The Quadrangle 

Liverpool 
L69 3GH 
 
T 0151 794 4815 
F 0151 794 4703 

E h.ouyang@liverpool.ac.uk 
 
www.liv.ac.uk 
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